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Jeff Wells <jwboreal@gmail.com> Mon, Jan 13, 2020 at 4:42 PM
To: comments@lowimpacthydro.org

To whom it may concern,

As a conservation biologist with decades of experience, | do not support LIHI certification for this Project along the Cobbosseecontee Stream in Gardiner, Maine. The current
project does not allow any migratory fish passage despite the fact that several anadromous fish species occur in large numbers annually within the lower reaches of the stream.
This causes severe impairment of the ecological potential of the stream and its adjoining upstream and downstream system components. The project application also does not
acknowledge the important riparian wildlife habitats and recreational trail that adjoin the project location.

Sincerely,

Jeff Wells, Ph.D.
Gardiner, Maine

Certification Comments <comments@Ilowimpacthydro.org> Tue, Jan 14, 2020 at 8:11 AM
To: Jeff Wells <jwboreal@gmail.com>

Hello Jeff, thank you for your comments. We will include them in our consideration of the LIHI application.
Best regards,

Maryalice Fischer
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